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Elections were held for a number of key executive and board positions for the Rotary 

year 2014-15 at the club’s Annual Meeting on Friday, November 29th.  Pat McAllister was 

elected as Vice-President and in doing so will assume the leadership role of President for 

the 2016-17 Rotary year.  Maribeth Friesen, Chris Murphy and Dan Hilbrecht were 

elected as directors.  Maribeth will serve as director of the Club Service Committee; Chris  

Murphy will take on the role of director for the Vocational Service Committee; and Dan Hilbrecht will 

continue to assume the position of director for Youth Programs, a position he has held since the 

commencement of the 2011-12 Rotary year. 

  

 

  

Current Past-President Craig Garries, a member of the Nominating Committee, presided over the 

elections. 

  

The executive and board for 2014-15 will include Greig McPhee (President), Bill Reynolds (President-

Elect), Pat McAllister (Vice-President), Barb Penner (Past-President), Ken Spence (Treasurer), Josh 

Stehmeier (Secretary), Max Mosley (Director-Membership), Linda Frandsen (Director-

International/Foundation), Sarah Mosley (Director-Fellowship), Doreen Welsh (Director-Fundraising), 

Chris Murphy (Director-Vocational Service), Dan Hilbrecht (Director-Youth Programs), and Maribeth 

Friesen (Director-Club Service). 
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